
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: May 13, 2019 
 
To: All Clergy 
 
From: Kat Doyle, Director of Justice and Peace Ministries; Office of Life, 

Dignity and Justice 
 
Re: JustPeace E-Newsletter 

           
 
Justice and Peace Ministries exists to support parishes and schools in their 
work on social issues.  One of our resources is JustPeace, a twice monthly e-
newsletter featuring news, programs, and events on issues of both domestic 
and global concern.  Click here to see our latest issue, published on May 10. 
 
We would like to invite all clergy to subscribe to JustPeace as a means to stay 
up to date with the work Justice and Peace Ministries is doing.  The newsletter 
goes out every other Friday.  Periodically, and only when circumstances 
warrant it, we also send out advocacy or emergency relief action alerts.  As we 
know that our priests and deacons receive so many emails already, we want to 
assure you that our subscription list is not used for any other emails and we 
do not share it. 
 
Please click here to subscribe. The subscription form is at the bottom of the 
page.  We also encourage you to share this subscription link with your staff or 
anyone in your community who would be interested in receiving this 
information. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Jayna Hoffacker, 
Program Coordinator, at jhoffacker@archatl.com or 404-920-7898.   
 

https://myemail.constantcontact.com/JustPeace---May-10--2019.html?soid=1101540540168&aid=RI-k1LrfCiQ
https://archatl.com/ministries-services/justice-and-peace-ministries/
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